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June 24, 1985

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. John A. Zwolinski, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. 5
Division of Licensing

References: (a) License No. DPR-3 (Docket No. 50-29)
(b) USNRC Letter to YAEC, dated December 17, 1984
(c) YAEC Letter to USNRC, dated April 8, 1985

Subject: Safety Parameter Display System

Dear Sir:

Reference (b) submitted the staff's evaluation of the Yankee Safety
Parameter Display System (SPDS). This evaluation concluded that continued
implementation of our SPDS program was acceptable provided that certain
concerns were addressed.

Reference (c) provided our response to Questions 1-4 in Reference (b).
The response to Questions 5-10 was to be submitted by June 30, 1985.

The manufacturer of several SPDS components was to supply information
necessary for our response to Questions 5-10. The manufacturer will not be
able to supply this information until mid-August 1985. Based on this, we
expect to submit our response to Questions 5-10 by September 3, 1985.

If you have any questions, please contact us.

Very truly yours,

YANKEE ATOMIC ELECTRIC COMPANY

G. Papan c, Jr.
Senior Project Engineer - Licensing
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